
First Christian Church, Russellville, KY    February 2025 

 

Larry’s Lines 
 
 
*What a January: it truly was a different month for us.  We only met twice 
for  worship due to ice, snow and cold. I was thrilled to see all of you this past 
Sunday and trust that we will be able to meet each week for in the weeks 
ahead. 
 
*Sunday School is going well.  The adult class had ten in attendance this past 
week.  There is room for you at 9:30.  Jennifer Pope is still looking for children 
that she can interact with.  Bring your grandchildren and ask your neighbor 
children to attend or bring a friend's child.  They will truly be blessed.  
 
February and Beyond:  As we go forward look for opportunities for worship and 
for service in the community.  Be a good friend, neighbor and co-worker to all 
you come in contact with.  Be  Jesus to someone.   
 
In Christ,  
 
Larry 

We will have a special service to recognize Larry completing all the             
requirements to be  in full standing with the Christian Church                
(Disciples of Christ).   

This will be on March 2.  Dr. Don Gillette, regional minister,  Rev. Rachel 
Nance-Woehler, West Area Minister, and Rev. Josh Snyder, Assoc. Regional 
Minister and Treasurer  will be in attendance.  Look for more  details in the 
coming weeks.   


